
Welcome to Pre- Kindergarten!! 
Dear Parents, 

     The following is a list of supplies which will be needed in our Pre-K classroom. 

Please bring it to school on your screening day:   

 

One pack of jumbo crayons (16 count) 

 

Four or more glue sticks 

 

Four pack of Play-Doh (Play-Doh brand please) 

 

Containers of Wet Ones (for hands and face) and Clorox Wipes 

 

One box of Kleenex 

 

One roll of paper towels 

 

One bottle of liquid soap or hand sanitizer                 

 

One full size back pack (little ones do not fit the take home folders) No wheels. 

 

One box of Ziplock SANDWICH bags for girls 

 

One box of Ziplock GALLON bags for boys 

 

     Also, please send in a change of clothing to keep at school.  This should include: 

socks, underwear, shirt and pants.  Please make sure each piece of clothing is labeled 

with your child’s first and last name.  In addition, please make sure all coats, gloves, hats, 

book bags and any materials that your child brings to school are labeled with your child’s 

full name. 

 

     Please note that school begins at 8:45 a.m. and ends at 2:45 p.m. It is very important 

that your child is here on time every day.  We want to teach them that school is important 

and that we value education.  

 

       Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions. 

  

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Joanne Zimmerman 

& Mrs. Michelle Jasek 

    

 

 

 

 



 

All children receive free breakfasts and lunches.  Please 

look at the calendar that is sent home at the beginning of 

each month.  If there is a lunch that your child does not like 

and will not eat, please send in a lunch for them on that 

day.  We do not want anyone to be hungry.  

 

Please be sure to arrange for a sitter when your child is ill.  

They should not be sent to school for 24 hours after 

vomiting or diarrhea and should be fever- free without 

medication for 24 hours before returning to school.  We 

will strictly adhere to this for everyone’s health. 

 


